
53 05-D-01 Replace the high-energy-consumption mercury lamps with energy-saving 

LED lights by degrees  

In order to implement carbon reduction and solve problems for 

high-energy-consumption mercury lamps, we will replace the 

high-energy-consumption mercury lamps with energy-saving LED lights. 329 lights 

have been replaced in Wuqi district until 2015. According to the “Mercury lights 

Sunset Project” executed by Bureau of Energy, Ministry of Economic Affairs, it is 

expected that all high-energy-consumption lights in Taichung totaling 97,772 should 

have been replaced with LED lights until 2016 and we can achieve the goals of saving 

electricity consumption and environmental protection. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


